
	
  
	
  

September  2018 
 
Dear School Administrator, 
 
I pray this letter finds you well. 
 
Thank you for all your continued support of St. André Bessette Parish.   Our parish families 
appreciate all that you have done, in helping us build St. André Bessette Parish. 
 
Over the past four years, the community has gathered together at the “Building A Vision” gala 
to honor and celebrate the community spirit and partnership that will help us to realize the 
building of St. André Bessette Parish Church.  The Church will be located at 1085 Major 
Mackenzie Drive between Dufferin and Bathurst.  
 
I am pleased to invite you, your families and friends to the 4th Annual Building A Vision Gala 
on Friday, November 9th at 6:30pm, at the Fontana Primavera Banquet Hall. You may 
purchase your ticket for $120 per person - $1,200 per table, payable by cash, cheque made 
payable to “St. André Bessette Parish” or by credit card. Tax receipts will be issued for the 
profit portion of your purchase. 
 
I hope that you will join us by purchasing your ticket(s) and attending the event. We ask for 
your support on this special night to celebrate the strength, heart and soul of our community.    

For further information, please contact St. André Bessette Parish rectory at: 289-553-1610 or 
via email office@standrebessette.ca. Let’s come together to build our community Church 

Yours in Christ, 
 
 
 
 
Pastor  
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